Burnt Tree Primary School
Hill Rd, Tividale, Oldbury, B69 2LN
Tel 0121 557 2967 Fax 0121 522 4980

Head Teacher Mrs. J. Evans

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have some very exciting news! On 22" and 23" March we are having a mobile planetarium
visit our school. This is a very unique and exciting experience for us. Each class will have a session
in the dome and will have an expert teaching them about either ‘Earth and space’ or ‘Light and
dark’.

As a treat, along with this experience, we will be offering ice-creams to the children. The school is
contributing to both of these but we would like to kindly ask if you could give a voluntary
contribution of £2.00.

We are very excited about this event and we are looking forward to hearing feedback from the
children afterwards.

We would like to thank you beforehand for the contribution.
Thank you!

Miss Hine

Rfood

| confirm that my child is allowed an ice-cream
on 22"‘1/23ml March and | voluntarily contribute £2.00.

My child is allergic to

Signed




